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 monthly 
NEWS LETTER


October 2018                                           
Dear Parents/Guardians,
It was lovely to see so many able to join us recently for our Macmillan Coffee Afternoon. Altogether we raised £172- many thanks to all who donated and helped out on the day. 

The children in Class 2 have all enjoyed their tennis sessions this term and luckily have managed most of these outside.

After half term Chris Hodgson will be back in school running curriculum cricket sessions for the children in Years 1 and 2; teachers will let the children know when they need their PE kit. Chris will also be running some after school sessions which will be open to Class2 and Class 3 and more details will be in the next half term’s club letter.
Don’t forget our Harvest Assembly in school on Wednesday 17th October at 2pm- family members are welcome to join us and once this is over children can be taken home. We have again decided to support the Foodbank appeal so please could we ask that the children all bring an item of either tinned or packaged foodstuff into school next week so that we can then pass our collection on to the Foodbank team. The Foodbank team will be in school next Monday afternoon to run an assembly about what they do and how they help out in the local community.

Zoe and Brenda who came to talk to us before the summer about their Kilimanjaro climb are just setting off on their challenge and we are looking forward to hearing all about it on their return. As a way of supporting their charities, Crohns and Colitis UK and the Brain Tumour charity we are holding a non-uniform day and community soup and sandwich lunch in school on Tuesday 30th October at 12 o clock; family members are welcome to join us for lunch, but please could we ask for numbers so we can cater appropriately. The children can wear their own clothes and pay £1 which we will donate to the charities. Lunch will be free for adults attending, but donations can be made if you wish.    

Revd Day has asked us to attend the annual Remembrance service in St John’s Church on Sunday 11th November at 11am. As this year is the centenary we thought we would make some special poppies to place on the war memorial to commemorate all of the local people who gave their lives during conflicts. If you and your child/children are able to attend please complete the attached slip. I will meet you at the church at 10:45am on the day, just before the service starts.    

Kind Regards

Amanda M Pitcher        
A Note From Mrs Rothery:

Dear Children and Parents,

I hope you have all settled into the new school year. I am slowly getting used to not being at school, although I miss you all very much!

I’d like to thank children and families for all their good wishes and lovely gifts at the end of term.

I hope to come into school shortly to see you all.

Many thanks again,

Jan Rothery                                                                                                 
	Dates for Your Diary


Wednesday 17th October 2pm                                         Harvest Assembly

Friday 19th October                                                         Break up for half term

Friday 19th October 6:30pm                                            Halloween disco                       

Monday 29th October                                                      School re opens

Sunday 11th November 11am                                         St John’s Remembrance Service

____________________________________________________________________________________

Remembrance Service

My child ………………………………… will be attending the Remembrance service on Sunday 11th November 2018.

Signed : ……………………………..   Date: ……………………………………….

Community Lunch 30th October

Number of adults attending the community lunch: _______________

Family Name: …………………………

Signed : ……………………………….. Date : ……………………………… 

